
I am emailing to you as I cannot log in with my Enfield Connections details. 

I understand that Enfield alongside all other boroughs across the country have to 
plan for the future especially regarding housing and accommodation. 

My main concern and one I feel affects many residents of Edmonton is that there is 
little space for any more building in this area. 

Flats have been built on what was garages and small corner plots. Our small family 
homes are being sold and redeveloped into two flats, or houses of multiple 
occupation resulting in an increase in the number of residents. There is little regard 
for car spaces, let alone service provision and sewage and rubbish 
removal,  Schools and Drs and Dentist surgeries are full, with long waits for 
appointments. Buses and shopping areas are always crowded and I do not feel we 
can take many more. 

I hope when your plans are made they will concentrate on areas of the borough 
where there is plenty of open space such as Crews Hill and the outer reaches of the 
borough. Why should 18.500 homes be built in the already overcrowded urban areas 
and only 6.500 in rural areas. Why should those who can afford to live in the rural 
outer spaces of Enfield not shoulder a fairer burden of the overcrowding we are all 
living with in Edmonton and Ponders End. 


